## Valerie Pianta

From: Duke Energy Foundation <noreply@system.versaic.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 1:39:18 PM
To: Valerie Pianta <<u>vpianta@co.hernando.fl.us</u>>
Subject: Payment Notice: Duke Energy Foundation

Dear Duke Energy Foundation Partner,

We are pleased to inform you that Hernando County Board of County Commissioners has been awarded a grant from the Duke Energy Foundation in the amount of 20000.00 for the application Duke Energy Foundation Economic Development Grant Program. Your payment will be disbursed by American Online Giving Foundation, the payment processor for our Benevity Versaic grant system. If you selected ACH Electronic payment in your profile on the Benevity Causes portal your payment will be electronically deposited in your organization's checking account, otherwise you will receive a check from American Online Giving Foundation for the grant funds. You can view these grant payment details in your organization profile page on the Benevity Causes Portal.

It is a privilege for us to support organizations like yours that make our communities vibrant places to live and work. At Duke Energy, we know that the investments we make today can make a difference for years to come.

This grant is restricted for the purpose(s) outlined in your application. Any funds not used or committed for the specified purpose(s) of the grant or not used or committed within any time limit specified in the grant request must be returned to the Foundation. Please reach out to your Duke Energy point of contact if you find yourself in this situation.

If your grant is for more than \$10,000, an impact report will be required 12 months after the date of this email. You will receive an email 10 months from today to access and complete the report. Grants made for \$10,000 or less do not have reporting requirements. Duke Energy or the Duke Energy Foundation may not receive goods or services in exchange for this funding.

We welcome opportunities to celebrate this grant and learn about your progress during the year. Please reach out to your Duke Energy contact about these opportunities. You can request to use the Duke Energy logo through this link: http://www.duke-energy.com/LogoRequest.

I wish you success in the implementation of this work. Thank you for the value you add to our communities.

Sincerely, Amy Strecker President Duke Energy Foundation